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[bookmark: _GoBack]ByrneWallace,
88 Harcourt St,
Saint Kevin's,
Dublin,

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to apply for the 2019 Summer Internship Programme, as currently advertised on your website and through the UCD Internship fair. 

I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to gain experience with ByrneWallace, a firm with such an esteemed reputation. I greatly admire the presence of the firm in the legal environment and would welcome the opportunity to contribute tangibly to the firm. 

I believe that I am more than suitable for this programme given my work ethic and ability to adapt to challenges faced. I consider myself to be commercially-minded having had the opportunity to study business in conjunction with law. I do not shy away from taking initiative and exerting control in some situations, particularly when carrying out group projects in an academic environment. I feel that I fit in well in working environments, I strive to do the best for myself and those around me in any situation. I have a strong interest in law and will seek to repay any faith shown in me. Being considered for a position in the internship programme at ByrneWallace would be an exceptional opportunity which I would greatly appreciate and apply myself fully to. 

I look forward to hearing from you in due course and am available for an interview at your convenience,

Yours Faithfully,
Alan Kennedy. 
